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I wish to respectfully submit my opinion on the bill 3501, The Right To Rest Bill. 

 

My husband (Scott Maltman) and I are both adamantly opposed to this bill!  The 

homeless camps on public land near our town of Sandy, OR have been a disgrace to 

our community and the state of Oregon.  The HUGE amount of garbage and trash left 

behind is unconscionable.  The crime and drug use created severe public safety 

issues. This bill is ABSOLUTELY NOT THE ANSWER!  Please do not pass this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Kim Maltman, D.V.M. 

 


